
 

 

 

 

Tarzino Trophy Daffodil Raceday – Saturday 19 September 

Hawke’s Bay Racing are currently planning the first day of the Bostock NZ Spring Carnival to be run under Alert 

Level 1. A final decision on this will be made after the Government announcement on Monday 14 September. 

Should the race day be run under Level 2 restrictions attendance on course will be strictly limited to ticketed 

guests only. Hawke’s Bay Racing have a plan to have multiple groups of up to 100 on course, this will be restricted 

to sponsors and owners. 

Under Level 2 restrictions, we will be unable to provide any other hospitality options outside of these patrons. 

We understand that this may cause some frustration, but the Club will make the final decision as soon as the 

Government provide the next update on Monday 14 September. Should this cause issues for your group please 

do not hesitate to contact the office. 

To give connections of all horses racing on the day the opportunity to be on course to watch their horse the club 

will look to utilise multiple area’s on course and will rotate the owners allowed in each area by race number. 

Whilst this will mean outside of a number of Group 1 owners, that owners will not be able to attend the entire 

race day, it will ensure that every horse can be represented on course for part of the day by at least 2 owners. 

These areas will operate under Level 2 restrictions meaning the patrons will have to remain seated in groups of 

up to 10 persons when in the room. Each area will have a designated area to watch the race live but will need 

to be mindful of social distancing while doing this. 

The areas of 100 persons will be segregated and patrons will have to remain in their designated area.  

License Holders with runners entered on the day will not be able to enter any of the designated areas. 

Further communication will be provided leading up to the meeting should these restrictions be in place.  

We thank you in advance for your co-operation and understanding in these uncertain times. 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the club,  

Darin Balcombe CEO HBRI - darin@hawkesbayracing.co.nz – 021 407 593 
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